PUBLIC NOTICE

Howard County will hold a silent auction of surplus property on Friday, September 29, 2023.  The auction will be held in the basement of the Courthouse, 300 S. Main St, Big Spring, TX, from 10:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M.  The County will list larger items as they become available online at www.GovDeals.com.  Please check the website periodically as the County will not advertise each item.  


